School Nutrition Association of North Carolina
Tim Greene Memorial Scholarship Award

The School Nutrition Association of North Carolina will award one $1000 scholarship to attend
SNA LAC in Washington DC. The scholarship guidelines are shown below.

Qualifications

Applicant must:

1. Be a SNA-NC member and a School Nutrition Employee.

2. Must be able to pay additional cost needed to attend the National SNA LAC.

3. Preference given to person attending SNA-NC LAC and/or active in legislative activities
locally.

Instructions for Completing Application

1. Complete scholarship application.

2. Submit two (2) letters of recommendation. Letters of recommendation should be from your
current supervisor and one additional letter.

3. Submit one copy of application and all related documents by May 1 to:

Shirley Pelletier

195 Gus Town Road

Creswell, NC 27928

Phone: 252-331-9807

Email: shirleypelletier@pgschools.org

Guidelines

1. Scholarships are granted for the upcoming SNA LAC.

2. Winners will be announced at the SNA-NC annual meeting in June each year.

3. Disbursements of Scholarship funds will be coordinated between recipient, SNA-NC
Executive Director and SNA-NC Bookkeeper.

4. Winners will be required to write an article for the Arrow after LAC.



Tim Greene Memorial Scholarship Award
Nomination Form

___ SN Employee __ SN Manager ____ SN Director/Supervisor
Check appropriate category above
Name:
Address:
Telephone: E-mail:

Work Experience — List years of employment in School Nutrition and positions held.
Employer Position Held Dates

Professional Association Involvement List offices held and special activities.

Interest Why should I be selected to receive the Tim Greene Memorial Scholarship? Up to two
letters of support should be attached to this nomination. One of the letters should come from your
supervisor.

Mail or email nominations to: Tim Greene Memorial Scholarship
Shirley Pelletier
195 Gus Town Road
Creswell, NC 27928
Phone: 252-331-9807
Email: shirleypelletier@pgschools.org



mailto:shirleypelletier@pqschools.org

